Ben Affleck

Ben Affleck is certainly the #mancrushmonday for many ladies!
Not only is he good-looking, but he’s immensely talented as an
actor, producer, and screenwriter. Before he got all of those
resume credits under his belt, he was just a kid who was
running around Cambridge, Massachusetts with childhood friend
Matt Damon. His big break came in 1997 in the Academy Awardwinning film Good Will Hunting. After a great performance with
long-time buddy Damon, the actor began landing parts in other
great films, including Shakespeare in Love, Dogma, and Forces
of Nature. More recently, he produced, wrote, and starred in
Golden Globe-winning film Argo. He also appeared in films like
Runner Runner and Gone Girl. He will play Batman in Batman vs.
Superman, which will premiere in March 2016.

Throughout the late 90s, Ben Affleck had an on-and-off
relationship and love with Gwyneth Paltrow, which lasted until

2000. After Paltrow, he was rumored to be with a series of
different women, including Salma Hayek, Jaime King, and Famke
Janssen. In 2003, he announced his celebrity engagement to
Jennifer Lopez, who he co-starred with in the film Gigli, but
the two never made it down the aisle. He seems to have a thing
for Jennifers and soon began a celebrity relationship
with Jennifer Garner, his co-star in the film Daredevil. He
proposed to Garner on her 33rd birthday, and the two got
hitched when she was three months pregnant with their oldest
daughter, Violet Anne. They went on to have two more children,
daughter Seraphina Rose and son Samuel Garner. In June 2015,
the famous couple surprised fans and announced their celebrity
divorce after 10 years of marriage.

Jessica Alba

Jessica Alba was born on April 28, 1981, and as the daughter
of a member of the U.S. Air Force, she lived in California,
Texas, and Mississippi before settling down in California. At
the age of 12, the actress got her first big break when she
appeared in the 1994 comedy Camp Nowhere. Around the same
time, she also landed a recurring role on The Secret World of
Alex Mack. After landing a string of guest appearances, she
appeared in her first leading role in Dark Angel. She made her
debut on the big screen with the film Honey in 2003. Some of
Alba’s career highlights include playing Nancy Callahan in Sin
City and Sue Storm in The Fantastic Four as well as starring
in Into the Blue, Good Luck Chuck, The Eye, and The Love Guru.
Outside of acting, she co-founded a consumer goods line called
The Honest Company, which is doing extremely well.
When it comes to her love life, Jessica Alba dated Dark Angel
castmate Michael Weatherly for three years; the celebrity
couple got engaged but split before they could walk down the
aisle. Then, she was rumored to be with actor Paul Walker,
golfer Sergio Garcia, actor Mark Wahlberg, and baseball player
Derek Jeter. The beauty met Cash Warren on the set of
Fantastic Four, and in 2008, the famous couple got married.
That same year, Alba gave birth to their first celebrity baby
Honor Marie Warren. Two years later, they welcomed their
second child, daughter Haven Garner Warren.

Jennifer Aniston

Jennifer Aniston first stole our hearts as Rachel on the
popular sitcom Friends and became an instant style icon when
her layered haircut was a nationwide trend. The actress was
born on February 11, 1969 in Sherman Oaks, California. Both
her parents were actors, so she was familiar with show
business and was encouraged to take an interest in drama.
After several minor film and television roles, she landed her
breakout role as Rachel, where she kept us on our toes with
her dramatic, spoiled girl antics and on-and-off relationship
and love with Ross Geller. The series lasted for 10 seasons,
and she won both a Golden Globe Award and an Emmy Award for
her role. Aniston has also made a name for herself on the big
screen, appearing in both indie films and big budget movies.
She is best known for her work in romantic comedies, including
Bruce Almighty, Along Came Polly, Rumor Has It, The Break-Up,
He’s Just Not That Into You, and Horrible Bosses and its
recent sequel.
Jennifer Aniston’s love life has been somewhat of a roller
coaster. In the 1990s, she had a few not-so-serious
relationships, including Charlie Schlatter and Adam Duritz. In
1995, she started dating Tate Donovan. They were together for

three years and even had a celebrity engagement, but they
never took that next step down the aisle. Then, the star met
Brad Pitt, and we all died a little at the perfection of the
couple. The two married in 2000 and seemed happy until they
suddenly separated in 2005 due to rumors that Pitt had cheated
with his Mr. and Mrs. Smith costar Angelina Jolie. Soon
thereafter, she filed for divorce.
The actress was quick to rebound and started dating Vince
Vaughn in 2005. They lasted a year before splitting up. Once
again, she moved on shortly after their break-up, having a
fling with British model Paul Sculfor. In 2008, she dated John
Mayer for about a year. She then went on to have brief
romances with some of the hottest guys in Hollywood, including
Bradley Cooper, Gerard Butler, and Jason Sudeikis. She finally
settled down with Justin Theroux, and the celebrity couple got
engaged in 2012.

Mario Batali

A slogan for Mario Batali’s career could be “Good food creates
good television.” Batali is a world-renowned famous chef, with
many restaurants around the country. His Italian food is
delicious and was what initially launched his fame. Beginning
in the early 90’s, Batali opened a series of restaurants to
the delight of the rather critical New York media. The success
of his restaurants was so good that Batali was offered a
celebrity TV show on the Food Network called “Molto Mario.”
The show aired for 8 years. He’s also had success in his other
restaurants as well. Along with Joe Bastianich, the duo formed
B&B Hospitality Group. They have 10 restaurants in New York
City, four in Las Vegas, two in Los Angeles, Hong Kong and
Singapore, one in Boston, and an italian market in Chicago.
Batali has a beautiful family as well. He has been married to
his wife, Susi Cahn, since 1994 and they have two celebrity
children, Leo and Benno. The celebrity chef also has a
philanthropic group, called the Mario Batali Foundation, that
he started in 2008, which educates and empowers children to
dream big while providing them with the necessary tools to
become an active force for change in today’s world.

David Beckham

David Beckham is best known for two things: his career as a
former professional footballer and his marriage to celebrity
love Victoria Beckham. Born May 2, 1975, the sports star grew
up with one passion: football. He made his professional debut
with Manchester United in 1992 at the age of 17. With
Manchester United, he won the Premier League title six times,
the FA Cup twice, and the UEFA Champions League once. He then
went on to play for several other teams: Preston North End,
Real Madrid, Milan, LA Galaxy, Paris Saint-Germain, and the
England national team. He is the first British footballer to
play 100 UEFA Champions League games and is internationally
renowned for his range of passing, crossing ability, and

bending free-kicks, which prompted the title of the football
movie Bend It Like Beckham (2002) in which he had a cameo. In
2004, he was named one of FIFA’s 100 world’s greatest living
players.
In 1997, at a Manchester United match, David Beckham met
Victoria Adams — then known as Posh Spice. Their celebrity
romance quickly took off, and they become affectionately named
“Posh and Becks” in the media. Beckham popped the question a
year later on January 24, 1998 in a restaurant in Cheshunt,
England. Their celebrity wedding took place at Luttrellstown
Castle in Ireland on July 4, 1999 in high fashion. The famous
couple are parents of four children: sons Brooklyn (born
1999), Romeo (born 2002), and Cruz (born 2005) and daughter
Harper (born 2011).

Victoria Beckham

Victoria Beckham has been many things: a model, a singer, an
actress, a fashion designer, a businesswoman, one half of
Hollywood couple Posh and Becks, and a celebrity mom. Born
April 17, 1974 in Essex, she became famous as Posh Spice after
joining the world-famous pop group Spice Girls in 1994. The
group was widely successful: They had 10 number 1 singles and
sold over 55 million records worldwide before they split in
2000. Afterwards, Beckham pursued her solo singing career.
Between 2000 and 2004, she released several singles, but after
an initial success, her songs quickly began to decline in
sales and popularity, effectively ending her solo career.
Since then, she has become an internationally recognized style
icon and designer. Her fashion line Victoria Beckham launched
in 2008 and has expanded considerably since then. Now a
fixture at New York Fashion Week, her line has grown from
dresses to include denim, eyewear, separates, fragrances, and
high-end luxury handbags. In November 2011, she was awarded
Designer Brand of the Year at the British Fashion Awards.
Apart from her professional success, Victoria Beckham has also
been very successful in her relationship and love. She and

husband David Beckham met in 1997 and were married two years
later on July 4, 1999 in Ireland. Their extravagant celebrity
wedding was rumored to cost £500,000, and pictures showed the
newlyweds sitting on golden thrones after the ceremony. The
famous couple has four celebrity kids: sons Brooklyn (born
1999), Romeo (bron 2002), and Cruz (born 2005) and daughter
Harper (born 2011).

Kate Beckinsale

We can’t help but think this English actress has a close
resemblance to the elegant Duchess of Cambridge. Same name but
different Kate, Beckinsale proves to be a face of poise and

grace. Born on July 26, 1973, she was practically welcomed
into royalty — or Hollywood royalty, that is — as both of her
parents were actors. At the age of four, she made her first
television appearance, which would decide her destiny as an
actress. In 2001, Beckinsale emerged on the big screen in what
would be her big break in the film Pearl Harbor. Ever the
acting chameleon, she has starred in films of many genres,
ranging from romantic comedies like Serendipity and Click to
action movies like Total Recall and Underworld.
Aside from the large success of Underworld
Beckinsale’s celebrity relationship was also
film. She and fellow actor Michael Sheen had
couple for eight years prior to filming when

and its sequels,
affected by this
been a celebrity
she fell in love

with Underworld director Len Wiseman. Wiseman and Beckinsale
celebrated their celebrity marriage in 2004 and have since
remained friends with Sheen, with whom Beckinsale shares a
daughter, Lily Mo. It’s hard to keep mum about celebrity
relationships in Hollywood, but she continues to do so with
poise and grace.

Kristen Bell

Kristen Bell is an actress and singer who was born on July 18,
1980. In 2001, she had her beginnings on Broadway and made her
debut in The Adventures of Tom Sawyer. She soon gained
critical acclaim and is most famous for her role as the title
character on the television series and in the movie Veronica
Mars. Since 2012, she has starred in the Showtime series House
of Lies. Other roles include her characters in Heroes, Gossip
Girl, Forgetting Sarah Marshall, and Frozen.
In 2007, Kristen Bell ended her five-year relationship and
love with fiance Kevin Mann. She later told Complex magazine
that she is a serial monogamist. She then began dating actor
Dax Shepard, and the famous couple announced their celebrity
engagement in 2010. However, they decided to delay their
marriage until the state of California passed legalization of
same-sex marriage. In 2013, after the Defense of Marriage Act
passed, Bell asked Shepard to marry her on Twitter, which he
accepted. Their celebrity wedding took place at the Beverly
Hills County Clerk’s Office. The Hollywood couple has two
celebrity kids together: daughters Lincoln and Delta.

Calum Best

Calum Milan Best is an American-British model, actor, and
reality TV personality. He was born in San Jose, California to
model Angie Beat and soccer legend George Best. Best began
modeling in the U.S. as a teenager but moved to the U.K. at
the age of 21. Perhaps he is best known for his bad boy image.
He’s the playboy son to a soccer legend and has battled drug
and alcohol addiction. Often seen partying at nightclubs, he’s
known for hooking up and being single, even stating that being
single is a part of his brand.
The infamous bad boy has appeared on a number of reality TV
shows during his time in the U.K. including E4’s Fool Around
With, Sky One’s The Match and ITV1’s Celebrity Love Island. In

2008, Best starred in his own reality show on MTV, Totally
Calum Best, which chronicled his attempts at celibacy for
fifty days. A year later, he was a guest judge on Paris
Hilton’s British Best Friend, in which he tested the
contestants flirting abilities. In November 2009, the actor
presented the BBC TV Documentary Brought up By Booze: A
Children in Need Special, which highlighted the plight of
children brought up by alcoholic parents. He was able to draw
upon his relationship with his own father in the making of the
documentary. Most recently, the reality TV star returned
stateside to be a cast member of E!’s Famously Single, a
reality show where celebrities are coached by relationship
experts to improve their love lives. With Best’s track record
of failed celebrity relationships, only time will tell if he
can turn things around.

Beyoncé

There aren’t enough adjectives in the dictionary to describe
the one and only Beyoncé. Originally a member of the beloved
band Destiny’s Child, she was born on September 4, 1981, in
Houston, Texas. From 1997 to 2000, Destiny’s Child climbed
their way to the top of the music charts before the singer
started releasing solo albums. Her continued stardom has led
to a record-breaking career that hasn’t slowed down yet.
“Crazy In Love” for one another, Beyoncé and rapper/business
mogul Jay-Z surprised the world with their secret celebrity
wedding on April 8, 2008. After years of friendship and
romance, the famous couple finally made their relationship and
love official. After announcing her celebrity baby news, the
star, with an already long list of impressive titles, became a
mother in 2012 when she welcomed daughter Blue Ivy. The new
celebrity mom stayed busy in the studio, releasing a new album
only a year later with absolutely no notice. Gaining more
praise than ever for the raw footage she shares in her videos
and lyrics, she explores the complex themes of feminism,
sexuality, and the joys of motherhood.
The world’s most admired celebrity couple co-headlined a world

tour. As they faced divorce speculation and other rumors of
celebrity scandal, the two shared their love with their fans
on their “On the Run Tour.” Nothing revved up more rumors
about this celebrity couple than Beyoncé’s latest album,
Lemonade. Queen Bey shocked the world yet again in April with
her album and visual album that made everyone wonder if Jay
had cheated on her. Later, she attended the Met Gala sans
hubby causing even more speculation. What did or did not
happen in this celebrity relationship is for Beyoncé to know
and us to never find out. The couple still seems to be going
strong.

Justin Bieber

Justin Bieber is one celebrity who people love to hate. At
first, it was because of his boyish good looks, but lately,
it’s been more about his obscene behavior and run-ins with the
law. The pop star was born on March 1, 1994 in Ontario,
Canada. His manager Scooter Braun first discovered him through
his YouTube channel in 2007. After contacting his mother and
arranging for Bieber to meet Usher, the young singer was
signed to RBMG and then to an Island Records recording
contract.
The performer released his debut EP in 2009, which was
certified platinum in the United States. In 2010, the full
album was released, helping Bieber become the first artist to
have seven songs from a debut record to chart on the Billboard
Hot 100. The album was preceded by the single “Baby”, which
coincidentally is the YouTube video with the most dislikes and
the most views on a Vevo platform. His following two albums
also debuted at number one on the Billboard 200, proving that
preteen and teenage girls run the music industry.
In 2010, Justin Bieber started a celebrity relationship with
actress and singer Selena Gomez, and the pair has been onagain, off-again numerous times since. As of now, they are
still apart after having a huge fight right after one of their
many celebrity vacations. The singer has been rumored to be
dating at least seven other people throughout their
relationship and love! In recent years, his legal issues have
transformed his image from “boy-next-door” to “bad boy.” In
2014, he was labeled the most annoying celebrity of the year
and frequently made headlines due to his lifestyle. As his
image continues to transform, so does his music. He’s ditched
his signature bowl-cut hair to a half bleached bedhead style,
and his latest music, like his song Sorry, is gravitating
to an electronic-inspired direction. He is most recently
rumored to be dating Haley Baldwin.

Jessica Biel

Jessica Biel is a Hollywood sex symbol: Every guy dreams about
her, and every women dreams of looking like her. Born on March
3, 1982, she always had an interest in all things theatrical,
taking voice and dance lessons as a child. At age 11, she took
part in a modeling competition and won an acting scholarship
for a school in Los Angeles. She landed her breakout role on
the family drama 7th Heaven, playing Mary Camden. She then
appeared in films like Ulee’s Gold and I’ll Be Home for
Christmas. After a year of college, she went back to L.A. to
focus on acting, nabbing roles in Summer Catch, Rules of
Attraction, Texas Chainsaw Massacre, Blade: Trinity, Stealth,
I Now Pronounce You Chuck and Larry, Valentine’s Day, and

Hitchcock. Off-camera, the actress supports numerous social
causes, and most recently, she used her celebrity status to
help turn the spotlight on the global water crisis.
At the start of her career, Jessica Biel dated Adam LaVorgna,
who she met on the set of I’ll Be Home for Christmas. The
young famous couple made it work for three years before they
split. She started dating Chris Evans in 2004, and soon after
their celebrity break-up, she was spotted spending a lot of
time with baseball player Derek Jeter. Although they only
lasted a year, they sure did look good together! Then, the
beautiful brunette broke all our hearts and took Justin
Timberlake off the market. They started dating in 2007 and got
hitched in Italy in October 2012. The celebrity couple is
expecting their first child in spring 2015.

Richard Blais

Chef Richard Blais can say one thing few people can: He won
Top Chef All-Stars. The fact that Chef Blais won the
competition is no surprise, considering his past training
experience. Educated at the Culinary Institute of America,
Blais continued his training at The French Laundry, el Bulli,
and other top restaurants. Blais, while being a TV personality
and famous chef, also created an innovative food company,
Trail Blais Inc., which operates many restaurants in Atlanta
and California. The celebrity chef also wrote Try This at
Home: Recipes from My Head to Your Plate in 2013, and was
nominated for the excellency of the cookbook. The top chef
often appears on reality TV cooking shows as a judge. In fact,
he was the main judge of Top Chef Boston while also appearing
in Cutthroat Kitchen, Hungry Games, and Iron Chef America. His
five famous restaurants range from upscale burgers (FLIP
Burger Botique) to modern tastes (Juniper & Ivy and The Crack
Shack). He recently debuted a line of BLACK+DECKER and George
Foreman appliances as well.
In terms of his love life, the celebrity chef is happily
married to Jazmin Zepeda and they have two daughters together.
They both began their careers in the restaurant world. In

fact, she was a bartender at the restaurant where Blais was
the chef.

Emily Blunt

Actress Emily Blunt has graced the big screen with her
striking good looks, comedic chops, and gorgeous singing
voice. Born in London, England, she studied drama and knew
that acting was her passion since she was a young girl.
Debuting her talents in 2003, the actress starred in the
feature film Warrior Queen. In 2005, her celebrity
relationship went public as she began dating the handsome
Michael Buble. Calling it quits after three years together,

Blunt didn’t let their celebrity break-up slow her down. She
continued her rise to stardom in the American movie industry
when she was cast as mean girl Emily in The Devil Wears Prada.
Starring alongside Anne Hathaway, her performance in the hit
film garnered nominations for a BAFTA and a Golden Globe. The
Devil Wears Prada was not just a success in the charming
star’s professional life but her personal one as well.
Hathaway introduced Blunt to actor John Krasinski, whom she
began dating promptly after. The celebrity couple began dated
for a year and then entered a celebrity engagement. They
married in 2010 and welcomed their first celebrity baby in
February 2014.
Other hit films Blunt has starred in, include The Muppets,
Into The Woods and The Edge of Tomorrow.

Tom Brady

Tom Brady was born on August 3, 1977, in San Mateo,
California. He was a star baseball and football player in high
school, and after graduating in 1995, he passed up a chance to
go professional in baseball in order to attend the University
of Michigan and play football there. During his first two
years in college, he was given hardly any play time, but in
his junior year, he became starting quarterback. He was then
drafted by the Patriots in the 2000 NFL draft. With Brady on
their team as a starter, the Patriots have earned six trips to
the Super Bowl and have won four, including the most recent
championship game in 2015.
The famous athlete has had two notable relationships since his
rise to fame. From 2004 until 2006, Tom Brady dated actress
Bridget Moynahan. In December 2006, the famous couple split,
and shortly after, he began a celebrity relationship with
Brazilian model Gisele Bundchen after being set up on a blind
date by a mutual friend. In February 2007, it was revealed
that Moynahan was more than three months pregnant with her and
Brady’s child. Though he wasn’t in the delivery room when
their son John Edward Thomas Moynahan was born, he was present
the day of the birth.

The quarterback became a married man when he and Bundchen tied
the knot on February 26, 2009 in an intimate Catholic ceremony
in Santa Monica. After 10 months of marriage, the celebrity
couple welcomed their first child into the world, a son named
Benjamin Rein Brady. A few years later, in 2012, their
daughter Vivian Lake Brady was born. The famous family moved
into a 20 million dollar mansion in Los Angeles in 2012 and
then bought a 14 million dollar condo in Manhattan one year
later. Right now, they’re building another home near Boston.

Wayne Brady

Wayne Alphonso Brady is an American actor, singer, voice

actor, comedian and television personality. Brady is most
known for having hosted his own award winning daytime talk
show titled The Wayne Brady Show, and hosting other hit
television series like Let’s Make a Deal and Who’s Line Is It
Anyways? Prior to his success in show business, Brady lived in
Orlando, Florida and planned on pursuing a career in the
military. However, Brady’s plans changed after a chance
performance in one of his high school plays that garnered him
rave reviews. After high school, Brady moved to Los Angeles
where he began his acting career in theater and television.
Most recently the multitalented actor transitioned from the
small screen to the stage with his sensational performance on
the Tony award winning Broadway musical, Kinky Boots. Brady
plays the role of Simon, a former boxer turned drag queen that
goes by the alias Lola. As Lola, Simon aids a footwear
designer in creating a pair of “kinky boots” that look great
on women but are comfortable enough to be worn on a man.
Brady is currently single after going through a celebrity
divorce. However, the comedian shares a daughter with ex-wife,
Mandie Taketa and remains best friends with her. In a
celebrity interview with CupidsPulse.com, Brady opened up and
shared some dating advice he would offer his daughter when she
becomes of age to date, saying “Don’t give anybody your time
that won’t respect your boundaries and respect you as a
person.” Offering such words of wisdom, perhaps this star has
a chance at another celebrity marriage.

Kaitlyn Bristowe

Kaitlyn Bristowe is a reality TV star who was a finalist on
The Bachelor season 19 with Chris Soules and later went on to
become The Bachelorette season 11. On the premiere episode
of The Bachelorette season 11, she competed against Britt
Nilsson for the title and was ultimately named the The
Bachelorette. Fans were shocked when the 29-year-old was sent
packing by Chris Soules and were excited that she got a second
chance at having a relationship. The Vancouver native is a
dance instructor and is passionate about promoting confidence
and self-acceptance through her work with RAW Beauty Talks.
After a dramatic season, Bristowe accepted a televised
celebrity wedding proposal from fitness instructor Shawn
Booth.
The
celebrity
couple
currently
live
in
Nashville and are planning their celebrity wedding.

Brooke Burke-Charvet

Brooke Burke-Charvet, better known as Brooke Burke, is a
famous television personality who has appeared on multiple
programs. She may be best known for her dramatic 2008 victory
of Dancing with the Stars, a show which she also hosted from
2010 to 2013. Burke-Charvet also hosted Wild On!, Rock Star
and other special events, like the Golden Globes.
Her career as a television personality and as a mother have
both reached great heights. Her first marriage to Garth Fisher
ended in a celebrity divorce in 2005, but before that, they
had two daughters, Neriah and Sierra. In 2006, she began to
date David Charvet, and the celebrity couple had two children,
another daughter and son, before they tied the knot in 2011.

In our exclusive celebrity interview, Burke-Charvet shares her
opinions on keeping her family and marriage thriving with a
busy lifestyle. Her and her husband make sure to find time for
each other, which she believes is something that is really
important to the success of her marriage, and any other
celebrity marriage. For more on her interview, click here!

Brie Bythewood

Brie Bythewood first stole our hearts on the premiere season
of Bravo’s reality TV show Blood, Sweat, and Heels. She is a
third-generation New Yorker, real estate developer, fashion
goddess, and now a working celebrity mom. She and her longtime
boyfriend

have

been

hearing

wedding

bells

before

they

announced they were pregnant and plan on celebrating their
celebrity wedding very soon. Brie Bythewood has left the
reality TV world and plans to devote her time to being a
mother.

Candace Cameron Bure

Candace Cameron Helaine Bure is an American actress most
recognized for her role as D.J. Tanner on the hit ABC family
sitcom Full House, which aired from 1987 to 1995.
Additionally, Bure has over 60 productions under her belt,
seven of which she has produced or written, including The
Uncertainty Principle, Christmas Under Wraps, and Aurora

Teagarden Mystery: A Bone To Pick. Most recently, Bure has
been a cast member on daytime talk show The View and has
reprised her role as D.J. Tanner in the Netflix spinoff Fuller
House. In 2014, Bure was a contestant on season 18’s Dancing
with the Stars.
Unfortunately, Bure did not win the DWTS
title, however, she and her partner Mark Ballas did make it to
third place in the season finale.
As for her celebrity relationship status, Bure married Russian
NHL ice hockey player, Valeri Bure in 1996 at the age of 20.
The celebrity couple has three teenage children, Natasha, Lev
and Maksim, and have had a successful and loving celebrity
marriage. As a born again Christian, Bure credits her faith as
the force that has kept her family together.
Aside from being a multi-talented mom, Bure is a selfproclaimed beauty lover that is also environmentally
conscious. Bure is currently partnered with Unilever on a
campaign that promotes the recycling of hygiene products.
Other philanthropic causes Bure has been involved in, include:
Compassion International, National Ambassador for National
House Of Hope and Skip1.orgs.

Nick Cannon

Nick Cannon may be one of the most interesting renaissance men
the world has to offer today. From Nickelodeon to America’s
Got Talent! (AGT), this man does it all. Beginning his career
as a musician, Cannon’s TV fame seemed far off. However, music
was a stepping stone and connection-building process for the
TV personality. Cannon began to host many award shows,
including the HALO Awards, the 2005 Kid’s Choice Awards, among
others. In 2005, the musician hosted Wild N’ Out on MTV.
Following that success, he began to host AGT from season four
to present day, and there are no signs of stopping.
His life love showed early signs of never stopping either,
while he was dating pop sensation Mariah Carey. Their
celebrity wedding was in 2008 at her private estate, and they
had two children on their third wedding anniversary. The twins
celebrated their birthday, along with a fifth anniversary vow
ceremony at Disneyland. Carey was even dressed like
Cinderella! However, this fairytale doesn’t have the storybook
ending. Six years after the celebrity wedding, things began to
take a turn for the worst, and Cannon officially filed for
divorce in December 2014. The fairytale ended in April 2015
when the celebrity divorce was finalized.

Kristin Cavallari

Whether she was the girl you loved to hate or hated to love,
Kristin Cavallari was one of the most entertaining characters
on the MTV shows Laguna Beach and The Hills. She was born in
Denver, Colorado and moved to California with her dad after
her parents divorced. Laguna Beach cast the reality TV star in
a negative light and often showed her facing off with castmate
Lauren Conrad over her on-again, off-again relationship and
love with Stephen Colletti. In 2009, Cavallari confirmed that
she would be taking Conrad’s place in the spin-off series The
Hills. She has since appeared on Dancing with the Stars and
showed off her acting chops on CSI: NY, National Lampoon’s Van
Wilder: Freshman Year, and more.

In addition to her celebrity relationship with Colletti, she
dated castmates Brody Jenner and Justin Bobby. In 2010, she
first stepped out with Chicago Bears quarterback Jay Cutler.
In April 2011, they announced their celebrity engagement, only
to call it off in July and reconcile again in November. The
famous couple, who live in Chicago, wed in Nashville in 2013
and have two sons, Camden and Jaxon. The reality TV star
announced her third celebrity pregnancy in May 2015, and gave
birth to her first daughter, Saylor, November of that year.

George Clooney

George Clooney has been eye candy for us since he first
entered show business in 1978. He was born on May 6, 1961 in

Lexington, Kentucky. He soon gained wide recognition for his
role in the drama ER. While on ER, he branched into film, and
his fame grew immensely in 2001 with the heist comedy Ocean’s
Eleven. Since then, he has continued to climb the Hollywood
ladder and is not only an actor but a writer, producer,
director, and activist as well. He is best known for his roles
in The Monuments Men, Gravity, The Descendents, and Up in the
Air.
George Clooney is described as one of the most handsome men in
the world and always has women fawning over him. However, he
is officially off the market since announcing his celebrity
engagement and marrying human rights lawyer Amal Alamuddin in
Italy in 2014. Before his current celebrity marriage, he was
married to actress Talia Balsam from 1989 to 1993. The actor
also has quite a number of beautiful celebrity exes, including
Ginger Lynn Allen, Lisa Snowdon, Sarah Larson, Elisabetta
Canalis, and Kelly Preston.

Lauren Conrad

Lauren “LC” Conrad was born on February 1, 1986 and raised in
Laguna Beach, California. In 2004, the high schooler was
approached by MTV to be cast in the reality TV series Laguna
Beach: The Real Orange County. The show documented the lives
of the blonde and her friends, including every make-up, breakup, and girl fight that happens in high school. The show aired
for three seasons and focused on this close-knit group of
friends, including Conrad, Lo Bosworth, Kristin Cavallari,
Stephen Colletti, and Talan Torriero. Laguna Beach garnered
thousands of viewers and led to many spin-offs. In fact, the
ending of the show was what sparked creator Adam Divello and
executive producer Liz Gately to create the hit series The
Hills.
The Hills focused on the reality TV star’s personal and
professional life while she attended the Fashion Institute of
Design & Merchandising in Los Angeles. During the show, she
also held positions at Teen Vogue and Kelly Cutrone’s PR firm
People’s Revolution with friend Whitney Port. Thanks to the
infamous fights with her former roommate Heidi Montag and
Montag’s boyfriend Spencer Pratt and the whole world wishing
that Conrad and longtime friend Brody Jenner would become a

celebrity couple, The Hills became a phenomenon that no one
wanted to end. Bosworth, Cavallari, and newcomer Audrina
Patridge were also staples on the show, which lasted for six
seasons (although Conrad only appeared in the first four
seasons).
As fans know, the now-author had an on-and-off relationship
and love with Colletti during her high school years. She later
dated bad boy Jason Wahler, even choosing a summer with him
over an internship with Teen Vogue in Paris. In 2008, she
stepped out with actor Kyle Howard, although their celebrity
relationship was never filmed for The Hills. After three years
together, the couple ended their relationship in 2011. In
February 2012, the Paper Crown designer began dating William
Tell, a law student and former guitarist for Something
Corporate. The pair moved in together a year later and
announced their celebrity engagement in September 2013. They
got hitched on September 13, 2014 in a vintage-inspired
ceremony in California.

